Adverse Actions


Appeals

(Subpart G., 9901.701 to .721)

(Subpart H, 9901.801 to 810)

DoD will be the prosecutor, judge, and jury without allowing a neutral third party review.  The current system should remain in effect.

If I am not performing at an acceptable level, my manager should make me aware of that fact.  Once I am notified, I should be allowed a Performance Improvement Plan (PIP) for 120 days.  Then, if my performance does not improve, management would then have the right to propose an adverse action.

I should never be disallowed to see or use my Union representative.  Due to mission requirements, it could be delayed for a limited time period, but that should be the extent of it.

You are so vague about the Mandatory Removal Offenses (MRO) that it makes this difficult to comment on.  We already have the Table of Penalties which is used to decide the type and duration of punishment.

The system should be that all employees are entitled to due process and fairness which this proposal will destroy.

If the concern is that the system is too slow, we should look at making  changes to the procedural process and not discard it completely.  The time frame could be shortened.

Mission requirements are very important, but the principles of “just cause” are equally important.

The system is already in place so that management can take the necessary actions against a poor performer or misconduct.  If managers are not doing their job with dealing with those employees, then the manager should be dealt with.

If I am unjustly removed because of a RIF, I should have the right to appeal to an independent agency such as the MSPB.  I could be targeted for removal and would not have any recourse.

My only recourse for disciplinary actions will be either EEO or my Congressman.

You are making it impossible for any DoD employee to have any type of justice at all.  The proposal that MSPB or arbitrators can only mitigate a penalty if it is wholly without justification is totally unreasonable.

Fraud, waste, and abuse will rum rampant in DoD because everyone will be too afraid to say anything.  If we have any checks and balances now – they will totally disappear.

I am not the enemy!  I am providing a service to the warfighter (soldier) and would like to be able to concentrate on that.  Instead of doing that, I will have to spend my time worrying about my job.

This will reduce the burden of proof – standards – for management in adverse actions against any employee.

Congress mandated the employees be treated fairly and afforded the protections of due processes, yet, your proposals all but eliminate that.

I cannot ever remember when a decision from an arbitrator or the MSPB has ever jeopardized national security and defense.

If these proposals are implemented “as is,” I will become a second-class citizen because all of my rights will be removed.

